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REGULAR MEETING OF THE AMES CONFERENCE BOARD
The regular meeting of the Ames Conference Board was called to order by Chair Ann Campbell at
6:30 p.m. on February 25, 2014.  Present from the Ames City Council were Gloria Betcher, Amber
Corrieri, Tim Gartin, Matthew Goodman, Chris Nelson, and Peter Orazem. Story County Board of
Supervisors present were Wayne Clinton and Rick Sanders.  Representing the Ames School Board
were Jane Acker and Bill Talbot. Gilbert and United Community School Districts were not
represented. 

MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2014, MEETING OF THE CONFERENCE BOARD: Moved
by Gartin, seconded by Acker, to approve the minutes of the January 28, 2014, meeting of the
Ames Conference Board.
Vote on Motion: 3-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FY 2014/15 BUDGET FOR CITY ASSESSOR’S
OFFICE: Chair Campbell opened the hearing.  After no one came forward wishing to speak, the

hearing was closed.

Moved by Betcher, seconded by Sanders, to adopt the FY 2014/15 budget for the Ames City
Assessor’s Office.
Vote on Motion: 3-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Goodman, seconded by Sanders, to adjourn the Ames Conference
Board meeting at 6:32 p.m.
Vote on Motion: 3-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

____________________________________ ____________________________________
Diane R. Voss, City Clerk Ann H. Campbell, Chair

____________________________________
Gregory Lynch, City Assessor
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